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From: pbscommissions
To: James Feenan; Jocelyn Gonzalez-Thies; Julia Krog
Subject: FW: Transient Habitation - Low Intensity Camping
Date: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 12:07:33 PM

 
 

From: dale perkins <daleperkins801@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 11:14 AM
To: pbscommissions <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.gov>
Subject: Transient Habitation - Low Intensity Camping
 

 
I understand that there is consideration for allowing transient habitation with up to ten
units on a residential property.
 
I believe we need to do something about our homelessness problems but think this
type of decision should be made on a situation-by-situation basis.  There is a reason
that areas have been zoned as residential and that residential properties have limits
of how they can be used - based on water, sewage, and other factors.
 
I believe we have other areas in the county that could be used for this purpose.
 
Thank you.     Dale Perkins, property owner  
18801 Trillium Ln.  Fort Bragg, CA 95437
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